Statement in support of planning application for a heat pump at 10, Temple Mains Steading, Innerwick, Dunbar EH42 1EF

We wish to install a heat pump as a contribution to combating climate change and reducing our carbon emissions. This is in line with both the Scottish Government and East Lothian Council’s aspirations.

Our house is both a listed building and in a conservation area and so we have to apply for planning permission.

Other houses in the village have installed heat pumps.

The proposed location is shielded from view from most of the other houses in the Steading with the exception of number 11 and partially of number 9, which will be mainly shielded by our outhouse. It will not detract from the visual appearance of the Steading.

There will still be room for two cars to use the parking area by the side of the house.

David Mumford

30th June 2021

